
Nov. 29 & Dec. 6, 2020 

  

   St. Cyril’s Mass Schedule   
 
Sunday ​  11/29  – 1​St​. Sunday of Advent 
9:00am  For the people of St. Cyril’s and St. 
Ann’s 
 
Wednesday  ​12/02– Advent Weekday 
10:00am + John Weaver by Teresa Dumsky 
 
Sunday  ​12/06​ ​ – 2​nd​ Sunday of Advent 

9:00am +Marilyn Humm by Jean and Howard       
Kaiser 
 
Wednesday ​12/09 – St. Juan Diego 
10:00am +Marilyn Humm by Virginia 
Maglich 
 
Sunday  ​12/13 -3​rd​  Sunday of Advent 
9:00am For the People of St. Cyril’s and St. 
Ann’s 
 
Lectors 
11/29 Tom Topi 
12/06 Stan Salva 
12/13 Carol Sheehan 
 
Weekly Offering 
Nov. 15 & 22, 2020                         $2,870.00 
Building Ramp Fund                         1,250.00 
Mass stipends                                       110.00 
Tomorrow’s Priests                               31.00 

Please continue to​ ​pray for the sick and 
suffering members of our parish​: 
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko, 
Dorothy Cardenas, Jeff Workman,  Jason 
Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson, 
James Collins, John Mikula, Jason Julian, 
Dorothy Halastik,  Charles Woods,  Annie 
Moran,  Suzanne Halastik, Jack and Beverly 
O’Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas, 
Darlene Sampson,  Bill Ramsey, Bob and 
Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty, Cody 
Meyers, Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer, Larry 
Nauser, Mary Ann Olinskey, Howard Kaiser 
and Corey Cockrell. 

                    ​Announcements 
 
Veronica Powell and Genevieve​ Pinter express 
thanks to everyone for the sympathy cards, 
prayers and Masses after the loss of their sister, 
Patricia Weaver. Your thoughtfulness has been a 
great comfort at this time​. 
 
St. Cyril’s parishioners​ would like to offer our 
condolences to the family of Cindy Waits on the 
death of her father, Emil Dykal, also a St. Cyril's 
parishioner.  He passed away November 12, 
2020.  A private funeral service was held 
November 24, 2020 at St. Cyril's with a public 
committal service following at Mound Grove 
Cemetery.  

  

Parishioners would also​ like to offer 
condolences to the family of Jack Beal.  He 
passed away November 13, 2020.  A private 
funeral service was held November 19 at St. 
Cyril's with a public graveside service 
afterwards at Mound Grove Cemetery.  
 
St. Cyril’s Chili Dinner​ Part 2 held Sunday, 
November 22, 2020 was successful.  About 
$1,300 was raised and will go towards the 
ramp fund. 
 
Altar Society Sunday​ is Dec. 6 with Rosary 
said before 9:00am Mass and meeting 
downstairs following Mass. 
 
CCRC Sunday​ is also Dec. 6.  The donation 
container is in back of Church.  Please be 
generous as all money received goes to needy 
residents in Sugar Creek. 
 
During the past fiscal year,​ Catholic Charities 
KCSJ has impacted a​pproximately 16,957 people 
in our communities​, including those who, single, 
divorced or separated, seniors, ex-offenders, 
disabled and veterans.  We provided over 1.3 
million in rent, utility, and other emergency 
assistance. Catholic Charities also facilitated the 
adoption of two children this year.  We are aware 
there is much more to be done and we are very 
thankful for your continued support of 
our outreach.  For more information on our 
programs and impact please contact Nancy 
Butters, Parish Outreach Manager at 
nbutters@ccharities.com​ or 816-659-8266.  

   

                        ​RACHEL HOUSE 
Due to the Covid 19 virus, we will not have our annual 
Altar Society Christmas Party this year.  As we have in 
the past several years, we will donate to Rachel House to 
help men and women in our community facing an 
unplanned pregnancy. 
Rachel House staff has given us ways we can help: 
$5 QT Gift Cards:  The cards are given as a thank you to 
the clients at their first appointment.  The clients are able 
to use the gift cards to pay for gas to make it to their next 
appointment, whether an ultrasound, education classes or 
case management appointments.  The gift cards make a 
large impact because it's one of the tools used to 
continue providing care to men and women facing an 
unplanned pregnancy. 
New Mom Care Packages and Dad Bags:  When a 
woman finds out she is pregnant, they offer her an 
ultrasound, and invite her to return to Rachel House for 
an appointment where she can learn about the many 
resources they can offer her throughout her pregnancy.  
As an incentive, they offer those who come for that 
appointment a nice tote bag filled with wonderful things 
just for them. They also give a similar gift for dads and 
call​ ​them Dad Bags.  These bags are given to the fathers 
while they are in the Fatherhood education program. 
 
NEW MOM CARE PACKAGE​     Pick a tote for a 
young woman and fill it with these items:  $5 QT Gift 
card, $5 Target or Walmart Gift card, cute travel water 
bottle, nail polish, pampering beauty products. 
DAD BAG:​  Fill a backpack diaper bag with 1 of each 
of the following:  Blanket, pacifier, sleeper, onesie, baby 
wash, baby lotion, diaper cream, toy, baby bottle, 
package of Diapers (size 2), and package of wipes. 
If you would like to donate something to Rachel House, 
please bring to Church by December 6, 2020.   
For other information, please visit their website: 
https://rachelhousefriends.org/contact/.​  

mailto:nbutters@ccharities.com

